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WATER CONTROL PLAN: Timetable still in place to meet target dates. 
 
WATER PLANT #2: Application and data have been sent to FDEP. Their review 
meeting is in early February. 
 
APPRECIATION LUNCH: The annual luncheon sponsored by the Pawsitively Dog 
Club and the Spring Lake Pickleball Club will be held after our January 8 Board 
meeting at the Pine Breeze Park Shelter, at noon. 
 
FRDAP: With surveys completed and requested data provided, we anticipate 
receiving a commencement date soon.  
 
UTILITY UPDATE: Current statistics, March 1st numbers are in parenthesis. 
Total number of water meters 1,785 (1,753); Meters bought but not connected, 
9 (11); Total number of wastewater customers 320 (Apex and Apartments are on 
master meter); Total number of ACH customers 1,243 (1,225); Total number of 
credit card customers 38 (28). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


